August 17, 2012
To:
Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

From:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

Re:
Request for permission to use airlines for the Trip to Germany and surrounding countries during the summer of 2014.
Request:
To use airline transportation for the John Hardin German Students to participate in a tour with Explorica.  (leaving approximately June 10, 2014)
Facts:
Board policy requires prior approval for use of airline travel for student transportation.  The German teacher (and other chaperones) and an undetermined number of students will be traveling on the approximate dates above.  (Student enrollment will not be done until permission to do this trip is granted.  There will be a minimum of one chaperone for every 6 students going.)  Approval is being asked so far in advance so that students may have a longer period of time to spread out their payments.  This is an elective trip for students.  The cost per student will be approximately $3500.  There will be one free chaperone for each 6 paying people.  Other adults wishing to go will be an additional $340.  Students/parents will be paying for the trip.  No school funds will be used.  I will be offering fundraisers.  Additional liability insurance will be purchased through the Board of Education at no additional cost to the Board of Education.

Recommendation:  Approve the use of airline transportation for the John Hardin German Students on leaving on June 14 and approximately a week and a half later.  (These dates may change due to the availability of the dates with the tour company.)

Recommended Motion:    I move to approve the use of airline transportation for John Hardin German Students during June 2014.
